AH Committee

From: peggy seymour <pegcmor@gmail.com>
Sent: Monday, June 17, 2019 11:47 PM

To: AH Committee

Subject: Hold AF Meetings on Westside

Aloha Council Members,

My husband and | have been full-time Westside residents for 10 years. As it stands now, only people who do not
work (or those who can arrange to take a full day off on short notice) can attend the Affordable Housing meetings.

We are asking you to hold meetings on this topic on the West Side and in the evening. The working people on the
Westside should be able to attend these extremely important decision making meetings that are affecting our
community.

Thank you for taking this into consideration.



